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Dear Editor,

we are submitting a review of the research paper (ID 52599) entitled

“Climatological Features of the Vento Norte Phenomenon in the

Extreme South of Brazil”

authors: Cinara Ewerling da Rosa, Michel Stefanello,

Douglas Stefanello Facco, Débora Regina Roberti,

Fábio Diniz Rossi and Gervásio Annes Degrazia

in order to be published on the Anuário do Instituto de Geociências.

We thank the referees for the reviews and the useful suggestions to improve

and clarify our manuscript.

We have changed the text of the manuscript according to the few comments

and suggestions made by Reviewer 2. Although Reviewer 2 stated that a further

round of discussion was not necessary, we have provided a detailed response

regarding their comments. Moreover, it was really improved the English in this

new version of the paper with help of the co-authors. The modifications and

new text insertions on the manuscript are presented in “Track changes"tool of

“MS Word".

We look forward to hearing about the review outcome. Should you have any

questions, please contact me.

Santa Maria/RS, 07 October 2022.

My Best Regards,

Cinara E. da Rosa


